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13th March 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
We currently have a high number of cases of sickness and diarrhea across school, particularly in Key 
Stage 2. We have sought advice and there is no requirement to close either as a whole school nor parts 
of school. However, in response to these cases, we would like to reassure parents that the following 
actioned have been taken; 
 
Children are being reminded to wash hands carefully and dry well with paper towels throughout the 
day and particularly after using the toilet and before eating. We also have sanitisers across school.  
 
We always have cleaning products in all areas – these have been replenished today and staff will be 
wiping down surfaces at appropriate times throughout the day.  
 
Protective equipment is available for staff if needed – plastic gloves and aprons.  
 
Any sickness occurring in school will be cordoned off and cleaned immediately, following appropriate 
cleaning procedures.  
 
Our routine cleaning procedures will continue to be followed to minimise the spread of any germs. 
 
We ask that parents make arrangement for their child to be collected as soon as possible should school 
contact them to inform them to inform them that they are ill. If your child does have symptoms of 
sickness and/or diarrhea, they are required to remain off school for 48 hours from the last bout.  
 
As always, please contact school to inform us of the reasons for absence if your child is not in school 
for any reason.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Jen Ferretti                                                  

Headteacher                
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